
          LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE AND PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

 

M.Sc. Statistics and M.A. Psychology students of  first-year  organised a farewell for the first 

outgoing batch of PG final year students at Montfort Hall on 15 July 2023. The event started with 

the lighting of a lamp, followed by prayer. Correspondent, Rev. Bro. Arun Prakash administered 

oath of the students. In addition, he addressed them, and wished them success. Moreover, several 

games and dance performances were conducted to entertain the students. Vice Principal Ms. 

Jayanthi Reddy gave the prizes to the winners of the competitions, Mr. and Ms. Fresher, Best 

costume as well as Mr. and Ms. Confident. The event ended with a scrumptious lunch.  
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